
STAKEHOLDER
INPUT SURVEY

The Kent County Board of Education has approved a contract with the
Maryland Association of Boards of Education (MABE) for the purpose of
conducting a search for the next superintendent of schools. Dr. Karen Couch,
the current superintendent of schools, has announced her plans to retire
effective June 30.

As a first step in the search process, we’re inviting
everyone to take our STAKEHOLDER INPUT SURVEY.
The survey will remain open through Sunday, Feb. 25.

Scan me to take the survey


